
February 24 2017 

To: Albert Lopez 
Alameda County Planning Director 
224 West Winton Ave 
Room 111 
Hayward, CA 94544 

From: Fairview Community Residents 

Petition Organizer: Cathy Langley 

Dear Mr. Lopez and the Alameda County Planning Commission, 

We the residents in Fairview put forth this petition to stop the development of tracts 8296 & 
8297- PLN2015-00180. Addresses 3231, 3247, 3289 & 3291 D Street. Assessor's Parcel 
Numbers: 417-0240-001-00, 417-0240-006-00, 417-0250-021-00, 417-0240-004-00, 417-0240-
005-00 and 417-0250-001-00. 9. 78 acres. This property lies on the South side on Upper D St. 
This property was previously owned by the Bassard Family. 

At this point, the project is moving forward. A Draft Environmental Impact Report has been 
issued, and it is moving forward to issuing the final EIR. If petitioners would like to read it, it is 
available at the Planning Department, address above. You may be able to get a copy. 

Statement: This is a pristine Fairview Valley land near the ridgeline, and it is protected by the 
Fairview Area Specific Plan adopted in 1997. The Fairview Area Specific Plan states: "The 
intent of the Plan is to preserve existing residential areas, protect and preserve important 
environmental resources and significant natural features in the Fairview area, and promote 
development that is sensitive to variations in topography and the rural residential character of 
the area". This development does not align with this statement because: 

The Draft Environmental Report shows 9 inconsistencies and 3 undetermined inconsistencies 
to the Fairview Area Specific Plan. These inconsistencies and undetermined inconsistencies 
relate to grading, topography, air quality, endangered species, potential undiscovered 
subsurface archaeological resources, biological resources, noise, dust and traffic and fire. In 
addition, the developer has discussed running the construction 7 days a week. Also, the Upper 
D Street area is now experiencing mud slides, erosion and instability. 

Next, Public Works may consider altering D St to support the development. This would be a 
major problem for residents. The traffic in Fairview has progressively gotten worse due to 
development and the new Fairview school on Maud. It is becoming dangerous for the residents, 
children, bicyclists, skateboarders and for people in motorized wheel chairs. The proposed 
development could add up to 1600 trips a day from Fairview Ave, Maud Ave and D Street. 
Emergency vehicles may have problems getting to residents due to overflow parking and the 
narrowness of D Street. 

You can submit your comments on this project on or before March 16th. This petition will be 
given to the Planning Department March 15th. You may email your comments to 
Christina. horrisberger@ acgov. org. 










